
 

 
The Wyoming County Republican Committee met on March 15, 2022 at the Moose Lodge at 6:37. 

         

This was followed by the Pledge of Allegiance, led by Bonnie Jayne. Roll call showed 24 members 

and numerous guests present. 

 

Becca McClain made a motion to accept minutes of previous meeting, this was seconded by 

Suzanne Gilpin.  Motion carried. 

 

Treasurer’s report showed a balance of $30,284.11 in our main account and a balance of $437.00 

in our debit card account.  

OLD BUSINESS 

Davis urged everyone to visit the website and Facebook pages.  If you have anything you 

need posted, please send it to Jeanette Kitlan at: jeannettekitlan@gmail.com. 

 

Becca spoke about the Petition Expo which she called a comfortable event.  Davis 

thanked Becca, Ashley and Bonnie for their hard work on the event. 

 

Senator Lisa Baker spoke on the new maps and also passed around a signup sheet for her 

and Rep. Tina Pickett’s petitions. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Becca spoke about the Memorial Day parade, May 30
th
, Founder’s Day, June 25

th
, Triton 

Parade, August 4 and Bridge Day September 11
th

.  Also, she made note of the Fair which 

will start August 30
th
. 

 

The Golf Tournament will be held July 22
nd

 at Shadowbrook. Pricing will stay the same, as 

it was before Covid. 

 

Donna Spudis, President of the Wyoming County Council of Republican Women, spoke 

about their upcoming luncheon on April 30
th
 from 1 to 4 at Greenley’s Bar B Q. 

 

At this time, Rick Saccone, candidate for Lt. Governor spoke to those gathered 

 

A motion was made by Rick Wilbur and seconded by Albert Olive to move April’s meeting to the 

26
th
 because of the Governor’s debate that evening. Motion carried. 

 

Becca McClain made a motion, seconded by Joe Klingler to pay for use of the hall. Motion carried. 

 

Debra Flynn made a motion, seconded by Rick Wilbur, to adjourn meeting at 7:45. 

 

Respectfully, 

Patricia Mead 

Secretary, GOP 
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